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DOWNLOADING MUSIC FILES 
County Championships 2024
Schools must email their music to pe@vanessafoster.com at least one week before the competition  enabling it to be pre-loaded onto the music system.
The music should be cut to the correct length (no more than 1 minute) Do not send a full track. There are deductions for not finishing with the music and the responsibility for stopping it cannot be delegated to the volunteer playing the music.

Music should be sent in WAV format

Every individual gymnast has been given a unique 3 digit competition number e.g.  003, 024, 210, 509 etc.  It is essential that this number is used as the prime identifier for each entrant's music.  The name of the music file must have the competitor number at the start of the filename. 
e.g. 009 Fred Blogs

Please ensure that the title of the email indicates the age group and gender of the entrants. 
e.g. Kingmoor U11F

All gymnast’s numbers will be provided on the program which will be sent to you by 13th January 2023. 
You will be sent an email to confirm that the music has been successfully downloaded. It is a good idea to bring a back-up on a mobile device in case of a technical problem.
In the event of a technical failure any further performance will be at the discretion of the competition manager who may consult with the judges.
